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Telephone 01952 386870 
 

Head Teacher: Becca Butler 
 

  
 E-mail: a3368@telford.gov.uk    Website: www.dothillprimaryschool.co.uk  

 

 

28 March 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
  

We have been asked to share information regarding parking on Severn Drive and the 

surrounding area. 

 

The Safer Neighbourhood Team at Wellington Police Station have received numerous 

calls regarding dangerous parking. This is putting our Dothill pupils at risk. 

 

Please take note of the information in the leaflet and consider how and where you are 

parking 

 

Thanks for your support. 
 

Best wishes 

 

Becca Butler 
Head Teacher 
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